UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY

LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY 40506

THE EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

April 17, 1968

Dear Dean Denemark:

Upon the advice of the Special Area Committee for Extension and upon the recommendation of Dean Cochran, the promotion of Dr.

Division of Curriculum to the rank of Extension Professor (Special Title), with tenure, effective July 1, 1968, is approved for presentation to the Board of Trustees at their May meeting.

Sincerely,

A. D. Albright

ADA:ap

Dr. George Denemark, Dean College of Education University of Kentucky

cc/ Dean Lewis Cochran President John W. Oswald \ Dr. W. P. Garrigus